MANATEE COUNTY

DATE: August 26, 2014
TO: ALL INTERESTED PROPOSERS

REFERENCE: REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL No. 14-2278CP “PROFESSIONAL TITLE SERVICES”

CANCELLATION

Due to not receiving any proposals, the subject RFP is hereby cancelled. It will be re-issued at a future
date with a revised Scope of Services.

Sincerely,
MANATEE COUNTY GOVERNMENT
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